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HOW IS GOVERNANCE CHANGING AT OCP?
The College is currently conducting a consultation on the proposed By-Law #6, which would include significant 
changes to how the College’s governance works. This infographic highlights some of the proposed key changes. For 
the full changes, please visit the consultation page. 

REDUCTION IN COUNCIL SIZE TO ALLOW PARITY BETWEEN 
PROFESSIONAL ELECTED AND APPOINTED PUBLIC MEMBERS

• Nine Appointed Public Directors

• Seven Professional Elected Directors

• Two Pharmacy Technician Elected Directors

• Two Pharmacy School Deans

SHIFT TO A COMPETENCY-BASED COUNCIL TO FURTHER 
STRENGTHEN PUBLIC CONFIDENCE IN ITS MANDATE TO 
SERVE AND PROTECT THE PUBLIC INTEREST

• �Council reflects various patient populations such as acute, urban, rural, 
northern and Indigenous

• �Desired competencies guide the qualification of candidates for election

• �More robust and transparent qualification process to run for election, 
including the screening of applications by an independent committee

SEPARATION OF COUNCIL AND STATUTORY COMMITTEES 
TO REFLECT THAT THE ROLE OF COUNCIL MEMBER AND 
THE ROLE OF COMMITTEE MEMBER REQUIRE DISTINCT 
COMPETENCIES AND SKILLS

• �Elected Council members will only be appointed to the Discipline 
Committee (as required in legislation) but no other statutory committees

• �Recruitment of lay committee appointees (members of the public) as 
needed to ensure the public voice

COUNCIL WILL BE KNOWN AS THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
TO BETTER REFLECT ITS ROLE FOR THE PUBLIC

• �The President will be known as Chair 

• �The Vice President will be known as Vice Chair 

• �Individual Council members will be called Directors 

• �Members of the College will be known as registrants 
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https://www.ocpinfo.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/draft-by-law-no-6.pdf

